
ATTENTION RESIDENTS 
THANKSGIVING GARBAGE COLLECTION 

 

DUE TO THE THANKSGIVING DAY HOLIDAY ON 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23rd AND FRIDAY, 

NOVEMBER 24TH, THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 

WORKS WILL BE CLOSED.    

 

Below is the garbage collection schedule: 

 
MONDAY – YARDWASTE 

TUESDAY – NORMAL PICK-UP DAY 

WEDNESDAY – NORMAL PICK-UP DAY PLUS THURSDAY’S ROUTE 

THURSDAY – OFFICES CLOSED – NO COLLECTION 
(garbage that is picked-up on Thursday’s should be placed out at the curb on Tuesday 

evening for pick-up on WEDNESDAY) 

FRIDAY – OFFICES CLOSED – NO COLLECTION/NO BULK 

 

 
THE RECYCLING CENTER WILL BE OPEN ON SATURDAY, 

NOVEMBER 25
TH

, FROM 8 AM TO 1 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 
South River Public Works 

 


